
PELHAM SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICY
DJF - LOCAL PURCHASING

Category: Optional

It shall be the policy of the Pelham School District to purchase locally provided goods of equal
quality and at competitive prices are available from local suppliers.

The District is not required to purchase any item locally that can be secured at a savings to the
school district from outside sources, nor shall the District feel bound to purchase locally unless
adequate service and delivery can be given by the local supplier.

All purchases for property and services made using federal funds are conducted in accordance
with all applicable Federal and State laws and regulations, the Uniform Grant Guidance, and the
District's written policies and procedures.

District Policy History:

Adopted: June 18, 2014
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